
 

 Churt Recreation Ground Trust       

Secretary to the Trust         

Mrs Dawn Barrow 

Minutes of the ‘virtual’ meeting of Churt Recreation Ground Trust 

held on Wednesday 18 November 2020  

at 9.10 p.m. 

 

Present 

Churt:  Cllrs David Crossley, Eunice Burch, Myra Johnson, Roger Rowe, 

Sally Shorthose, Dominic Raeside, Lisa Martin, Katy Law, John 

Petty 

                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Surrey County Council:   0 

Waverley Borough Council:  0 

Secretary to the Trust:   Dawn Barrow 

Members of the Public:   0 

 

RGT 20/58 Welcome 

Cllr Crossley welcomed all to the meeting.  

 

RGT 20/59 Apologies for absence 

There were no apologies given.  

 

RGT 20/60 Disclosure of Pecuniary and other Interests 

None 

 

RGT 20/61 Minutes of the virtual meeting of 21 October 2020 

The Minutes of the virtual meeting of 21 Oct were PROPOSED by Cllr Raeside, SECONDED by 

Cllr Burch and AGREED by all.  

 

RGT 20/62 Secretary’s report 

1) George Woods has fixed SCC plaque to new cedar bench 

2) Monthly CAF bank charge to increase from £5 per month to £8 per month from 

Jan 2021 

3) Playground and pavilion can stay open during current lockdown 

4) Gas and elec. meter readings given 10 Nov, resulting in credit on both accounts. 

 

 

RGT 20/63 Recreation Ground Committee  

RGT 20/63.1 Report from the Recreation Ground Committee (EB) 

Playground is inspected every couple of weeks. Bark needs raking under zip wire, plus 

leaves need removing as proving slippery. Clerk to ask George Woods and Grasstex to 

facilitate.    

RGT 20/63.2 Matters relating to sports clubs 

CCC need to be asked to remove canvas sitting behind pavilion. 

 

RGT 20/64 Financial Matters. 

RGT 20/64.1 Payments for authorisation – October 2020 

Oct accounts Proposed by Cllr Rowe, seconded by Cllr Johnson and agreed by all. 

 



 

RGT 20/64.2 Budget update and income report – October 2020 

Noted  

 

Other matters: 

Post lockdown the finance sub- committee (DC,KK,RR,LM,Clerk) to meet to look into next year’s 

budget and precept. 

 

Rubbish has been dumped on the ground near the SCOPE bin. Cllr Crossley to comment on Parish 

FB that this is tantamount to fly tipping and must stop. 

 

There being no other business, the virtual meeting of the Churt Recreation Ground Trust 

closed at 9.30pm.   
 
 

 

++++++++++++++++++++ 

Signed by Chairman:        Date 

 

The next meetings of the Churt Parish Council and Recreation Ground Trust will take place 

 virtually on Weds 16 December 

At 7.30pm. 


